
Health and Social Care services over
the Easter Bank Holiday

With Easter period approaching, the public are being reminded of the
different healthcare services available in Northern Ireland – and how to
access them.

‘Opt for the outdoors – to help our
health service’

With the Easter weekend approaching, please remember that the COVID-19 threat
is still present.

Publication of analysis of the
Northern Ireland High Street Scheme

The Department for the Economy today published a statistical report
presenting a range of analysis on the Northern Ireland High Street Scheme.

Publication of Northern Ireland High
Street Scheme Survey – Findings from
the NISRA Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Opinion Survey

The Department for the Economy today published a statistical report and
accompanying data tables presenting key findings on the Northern Ireland High
Street Scheme from questions asked in the NISRA Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Opinion Survey.
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Health Inequalities Annual Report 2022

The Department of Health today published the Health Inequalities Annual
Report 2022. This publication presents a comprehensive analysis of regional
health inequality gaps between the most and least deprived areas of NI, and
sub-regional gaps within Health & Social Care (HSC) Trust and Local
Government District (LGD) areas across a range of health indicators.

https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/health-inequalities-annual-report-2022

